March 13, 1973

Mr. Robert B. Robinson

President and General Manager
Pacific Concrete & Rock Co., Ltd.
2344 Pahounui Drive

Honolulu, Hawaii 96819

Dear Mr. Robinson:

The Land Use Commission next meets on March 23,
1973, at 2:30 p.m., in the Queen Liliuockalani Building,
Pourth Ploor Board Room #404, 1390 Miller Street,
Honolulu, Hawaii.

At that time, the application by Pacific Concrete
and Rock Co., Ltd. (8P73-147) for a special permit to
allow sanitary landfill operation at Puu Palailai, Bwa,
Oahu, and rock quarrying operations at Puu Makakilo,
Ewa, Oahu, will be considered.

Should you have any Qquestions regarding this matter,
please feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours,

TATSUO PUJIMOTO
Encl. - Agenda BExecutive Officer
cc: Ben Kaito




